
OUR 2017 THANK YOU’s!!! 
We thank Hawaiian Acres local business owner Rod of Hawaii Land Prep LLC 
(808)937-6615 for his continuous hours of donating time to road 
improvements over the years with most recent noted major assist on road F 
from 5 to 8 road. 

We own these roads may not be much to some but they are ours and they are 
full of waves and shaka’s!! Unlike paved roads travelled fast with no aloha and 
danger to keiki and animals! 

It is the volunteer work of people like Rod, Sheldon, Pete Eperson, Kenny, 
Dev, Zerna, Mauna Kea,The Waio Kele Honey Crew, Mathias, Mike Jones, 
Jim Rietveld, Gary Cruden, and our entire HARC board who have always 
been non paid volunteers. 

 


